
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

As a Gold Award Anti-Bullying School we have taken part in the Anti-Bullying Week. This year the 
theme was Choose Respect. 

  
 
 
The children took part in a variety of activities, learning about how we can show respect and solve 
differences when we don’t agree with someone else, P.S.H.E. and Family groups lessons in which 
they looked at the difference between peaceful and angry situations. Years 3 and 4 had a 
Workshop lesson which included games and drama activities and role played some different 
senarios. Everyone had a lot of fun learning.  

                         
 
 

                           
 

 
 
 We also discussed where to go for help if you were upset or felt you were being bullied. The 
children were very good and knew they could ask a Trusted Adult, put a note in the class Worry 

What is Bullying? 
The repetitive, intentional hurting of one 

person or group 
by another person or group, where the 

relationship 
involves an imbalance of power. 

Bullying can be physical, verbal or 
psychological. 

It can happen face to face or online. 


